We received the Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comments on Proposed Rules dated May 23, 2001.  The notice indicates comments are due by June 15, 2001.   I have been unable to access the area of the website referenced in the notice (www.wutc.wa.gov.990294).  However, I have reviewed what appears to be the appropriate proposed rule from a different area of the website. From this, it does not appear that any changes have been made to the proposed rules since the rules proposed with the prior request for comments dated May 2, 2001, with comments due May 18, 2001.

I am curious why a further comment period has been initiated when there are no new changes on which to comment.

In any event, since there are apparently no additional changes, NW Natural has no further comments to submit in this matter.   However, we reserve the right to comment at the public meeting should we become aware that the proposed rules have in fact been further revised.

Thank you,

Onita King

Tariff Consultant

NW Natural

503-226-4211 x 3586
